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Cape May – Lewes Ferry Cancels Departures 

 
NORTH CAPE MAY, NJ – Due to high winds and adverse conditions on the Delaware Bay, Cape 
May – Lewes Ferry (CMLF) officials have cancelled the following departures for today, Monday 
October 3, 2022: 
 
 Cape May, NJ Lewes, DE 
 9:30 a.m. 11:15 a.m. 
 10:30 a.m. 12:45 p.m. 
 1:00 p.m.  2:45 p.m. 
 
Due to the uncertainty associated with the current weather system and the associated impacts 
on Delaware Bay conditions, additional departures may be cancelled. Travelers who plan to use 
the Cape May - Lewes Ferry are urged to call the CMLF reservations and information center at 
800 64 FERRY (800.643.3779), visit the CMLF online at www.cmlf.com, or on Twitter and 
Facebook @CMLFerry for the latest departure information. 
 
About the Cape May-Lewes Ferry  
Owned and operated by the Delaware River and Bay Authority, the Cape May – Lewes Ferry is 
open year-round and has carried more than 43 million passengers since its inception on July 1, 
1964. As an integral transportation system connecting the communities and economies on both 
sides of the Delaware Bay, the Ferry service is a significant catalyst for economic growth and 
regional tourism activity in New Jersey and Delaware. Its operations sustain over 4,000 jobs 
while generating tens of millions of dollars in local taxes and hundreds of millions in regional 
economic activity. For schedules and rates, please visit www.CMLF.com or call 800-643-3779.  
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